
 
General Meeting Minutes  James Nash State High School P&C Association. 

  JNSHSPCJan2023 

 
 
Meeting Opened 23rd January 2023 at 6.35pm by Lucy Cantle 
 
Attendance Deb Smith, Melinda Jensen, Jackson Dodd, Lucy Cantle, James and Justine Penny, Lisa 

Smith (North Coast ARD) 
    
Apologies Nicole Turner, Michelle, Tracey, Corinne, Shelly 
 
Previous Meeting Minutes No meeting minutes presented. No meeting in November 
 
 
Business Arising    

➢ No business arising 
 

  
Correspondence   

No correspondence 
 

Treasurer’s Report                              No treasurer report as all treasury reports are at the auditors 
 

  
Tuckshop Report    

➢ Uniform sales successful. Took $38 000 in uniform sales. Need to keep $15 000 for 
shorts purchase 

➢ Uniform hours were reported as being successful (PFD Wed 8 – 1, Thurs 11-5, Fri 7 -1). 
Will repeat these hours in 2024 

 
Principals Report  

➢ As per report 
 

 
General Business       

➢ Need from secretary P&C membership forms 
➢ Formal invoice required from school to transfer funds 
➢ Motion moved by Lucy that P&C to transfer funds for the 2022 JN Formal when 

invoice received. 2nd Melinda. Carried 
➢ Melinda to move motion that P&C support Excursion Calendar 2023. 2nd Deb. Carried 
➢ Tuckshop fencing. Jackson to follow up. Believes that a contractor has been secured. 
➢ Nicole and Melinda have stated that they will not be standing for executive positions 

post March AGM 2023. Have requested that there is a push to advertise P&C 
meetings in Facebook and social media leading up to the AGM 

➢ Lisa Smith invited the P&C to ask her any questions that pertain to the P&C. Concerns 
were raised regarding the difficulty in recruiting new members to the P&C. She 
acknowledged the struggle and suggested that we consider meeting at different 
times, using Teams link and publishing an agenda to give parents greater 
opportunities to participate in P&C  

➢ Lisa invited P&C if we had any questions regarding the investigation of Jackson. P&C 
did not have any questions but supported the return of the Principal. Lisa offered to 
answer any questions that may arise in the future. 
 

Next Meeting   27th February at 6.30pm in the staffroom. 
Meeting Closed    7.46pm 
 


